Burke, Ruth A

From: Eliza Harrison <esharrisonl@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 10, 2018 12:38 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: OTR comments

THIS ACTION IS OUTRAGEOUS!

In what alternate universe do you live that allowing our state to bypass the implementation of ozone controls
in 2018 would ever be considered? If anything we should be tightening the controls. Except for the most
incompetent Governor in Maine’s history and the country’s worst president, every other intelligent person
knows that climate change (which includes excess ozone in the atmosphere) is real.

Do not allow such an insane idea be enacted into law. Period.
Eliza Harrison

212 Sunset Rd.
Deer Isle, ME 04627



